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==========================================================================		
The Chinese School is officially closed until further notice!

Dear Parents, 
With reference to our “Urgent Message” email dated on 24 March,  and a text message sent today requesting for parents’ confirmation of their child/ren’s attendance of the Chinese school on this Friday (27 March 2020), we would like to inform you that we have only received confirmation of attendance of 3 students attendance to date. All other students have indicated that they will not be attending school tomorrow due to the rapid Coronavirus outbreak recently.
As the number of students who will be attending school tomorrow is under 10%, the South Coast Chinese Language School is officially closed with immediate effect until further notice. 
Our teaching staff are currently working on the teaching/learning resources to support home-based learning at this stage. We will keep you posted on when the school will resume its operation.

Please contact us if you have any concerns regarding your child/ren’s learning and/or any other matters related to the Chinese school.

Keep safe and well.

Su-Lien Chen
Principal
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